Michael Harris

As a lifelong resident of NM and owner/driver of an EV car and a traditional truck, I support the
ACC and ACTR rules. These rules are good step toward cleaning up NM's air and water, and
decreasing our reliance on (economically) unstable fossil fuels for transportation. Current-gen EVs
and plug-in hybrid vehicles are sufficient to meet the driving public's personal transportation needs,
and the technology will improve and prices will continue to fall as fleets of EVs increase.



